


If you are detained under the Mental Health 

Act you have the right to an Independent 

Mental Health Advocate or 'IMHA' if you 

want one. 

It is your choice. 

It is your right. 

This is a free service. 

Your advocate is independent from 

anyone who is caring for you or giving 

you treatment. 

IMHAs work for a charity; not for the 

hospital or social services. 

Rights and Duties: 

Professionals have a legal duty to tell you about 

your right to an IMHA. 

Professionals have a legal duty to help you to 

contact an IMHA. 

IMHAs have the legal right when acting on your 

behalf, and with your permission to: 

• meet with you in private to find out what you

want them to do

• meet with professionals to find out what you

want to know

• attend meetings to inform professionals what

you want to say

• access your records in certain circumstances

and tell you what your records say.

Your IMHA can ..... 

- inform you about your rights, your treatment and 

anything else about your care.

- help you to take part in meetings about your 

care and treatment - this includes meetings where 

you are appealing against your section.

Your IMHA cannot ... 

- Make decisions about your care and treatment

- Tell you what what you should do

- Give evidence
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